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Dear Beloved of Connecticut:

God bless you in the powerful and precious name of our lord and
savior, Jesus Christ.

This month marks the 38th Anniversary of The Way International, our
precious ministry. We have so much to be thankful for. Our lives
have been beautifully changed by the Word of God which has been made
available and taught by The Way International. It is indeed a time

to rejoice because of the Word of God which lives today because of the
stand of faithful men and women who have served us the Bread of Life.

My heart is overflowing with thankfulness for the stand of our beloved

father in the Word, Dr. Victor Paul Wierwille. He stood when nobody
else would. He worked, loved and believed so that God's precious Word
would fill our hearts and lives today. In the early years of the min-

istry, there was no one around to encourage him and’ pat him on the back.
He stood because of what God's Word said. He believed the Word of God
to be true, contrary to all the traditions and speculations of his time.
I'm also very thankful for the,men and women that heard the Word and
have stood faithful with this ministry. It is men and women standing

on the Word that make the Word live - men and women like you.

Most of all, I am thankful to our heavenly Father and His wonderful
son, Jesus Christ. It is by God's grace and mercy that we can know the
mystery in 1980. It is by God's grace and mercy that we have been
called to hold and guard the mystery. It is truly a great privilege
and honor to stand with our ministry and the accuracy of God's Word it
represents.

I exhort you to take heed to the accuracy of the Word of God which this
ministry has made available to us.

I Timothy 4:16

Take heed unto thyself, and unto the doctrine; continue
in them: for in doing this thou shalt both save [make
whole] thyself, and them that hear thee. '

Take full advantage of the precious knowledge of God's Word that He has
made available to us. Hide it deep within your heart. Hold it fast!
Stand! Make an extra effort this month to study God's Word more than
you ever have before. '

Your response to "Your Call to Service" will be in proportion to the
amount of God's Word that lives in your heart and mind. Search the
treasures of God's Word. It is life, strength and health.
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